
Over the past two years, Juvenile Court has seen a 16% increase in the number of children being 
arrested for school-based minor offenses.  School-safety is important and yet many schools have 

limited resources and options for dealing with safety issues that may involve adolescent behaviors.  
When the options used to address issues involving adolescent behaviors increasingly become a 

school-based arrest, it can and does intensify the school-to-prison pipeline.

This is a problem we can address together.  The Orleans Parish Juvenile Court invites you to a 1 and 
½ day Conversation & Training session on Dismantling the School-to-Prison Pipeline through the 
development of a School-Justice Partnership.  We ask that you please plan to join us in continuing 

the work that many of you may have been part of that addressed the discipline code and expulsion in 
the prior decade(s).

The School-Justice Partnership Conversation & Training is an opportunity for key stakeholders and 
community organizations to come together with the goal of co-creating a pathway for developing a 

partnership that will aid us in reducing the number of school-based arrests. 

Judge Steven Teske, the architect of the School-Justice Partnership model, and his team of experts 
will be facilitating the conversation & training.  Judge Teske has successfully worked with over 39 

states across the country to develop a model for reducing school-based arrests. 

School-Justice Partnership Conversation & Training
February 27th & 28th
Starting at 8:30 am

1631 Oretha Castle Haley Blvd.
4th Floor Conf. Room above Café Reconcile

Space is limited. Registration Required.
Lunch Provided.

Register: https://schooljusticepartnershipconversationtraining27-28.eventbrite.com

For more information contact Damekia Morgan at 504-658-9553 or dmorgan@nola.gov 

https://schooljusticepartnershipconversationtraining27-28.eventbrite.com/

